
S o u t h w e s t e r n  P o r t s  o f  F i n l a n d
in Sopot

24 September 2012

I n v i t a t i o n



Southwestern Ports of Finland would like to invite their counterparts in Poland to our Seminar 
held on 24 September in Sopot. It will offer an excellent chance to meet and make contacts with 
port executives, port operators and stevedoring companies of the Southwestern Finland (Ports 
of Pori, Rauma, Uusikaupunki, Naantali and Turku). 

Representatives of maritime, logistics and industrial enterprises in Poland are warmly welcome 
to this contact and cocktail event held in Sopot on the 24th of September 2012 when SW Ports 
will present themselves in the seminar and an exhibition. 

SOUTHWESTERN PORTS OF FINLAND
Monday, 24 September 2012

Sofitel Grand Sopot, Powstancow Warszawy St 12/14, SOPOT

13:30 		  Registration and refreshments

14:00 	  	 Opening Words
		  Mr Hannu Asumalahti, Port Director, Port of Rauma

14.10		  Poland as corridor to southern and eastern Europe
		  Mr Julian Skelnik, Chairman of the Board, BPO

14.30		  Trade between Poland and Finland 
		  Mr Grzegorz Brzostowski, Honorary Consul of Finland for Northern Poland 
		
14.50		  Introducing of the SW Ports Delegation
		  Dr Juhani Vainio, Managing Director, Supporting Association for
		  Maritme Education and Research (MOTK) 

15.00		  Southwestern Ports of Finland 
		  Mr Esa Soini, Port Director, Port of Uusikaupunki	   

15.20	  	 Exhibition of the SW-Ports’ companies
		  Get-together cocktails

16.30 		  End of the event
	  	

		  Participation is free of charge.

You are warmly welcome!

Sincerely,

Mr.  Christian Ramberg, Managing Director, Port of Turku
Mr.  Yrjö Vainiala, Port Director, Port of Naantali
Mr.  Esa Soini, Port Director,  Port of Uusikaupunki
Mr.  Hannu Asumalahti, Port Director, Port of Rauma
Mr.  Jaakko Nirhamo, Port Director, Port of Pori

The following organisations will also be represented in the seminar: Oy Hacklin Ltd, Euro-
ports Finland Oy, Logistikas, Stevena Oy, Wikeström & Krogius, Mannlines, and the Centre 
for Maritime Studies, University of Turku.

Co-ordinated by the Centre for Maritime Studies of the University of Turku.

REGISTRATION

Please register to the event by email or on-line at https://www.lyyti.fi/ilmoittaudu/
Southwestern_Ports_of_Finland_in_Sopot_8670 no later than on Monday 10 September 
2012. 

Ms Ilse Leppäranta, Conference Secretary, Centre for Maritime Studies
Email:  ilse.lepparanta@utu.fi
Tel.  +358 2 333 8162

FURTHER INFORMATION

Ms Päivi Söderholm, Senior Project Manager, Centre for Maritime Studies
Email: paivi.soderholm@utu.fi
Tel. +358 2 333 8173

Please feel free to pass the invitation on to your colleagues.


